

Churubusco Community Child Care Center

October/November 2017



A Few Minutes with Michelle

It is hard to believe that it is October already! Let the Holidays begin!

We have had some chilly mornings please make sure that you send a jacket with your child for morning outside time.

Also please make sure to check your child's spare clothes to ensure they are appropriate for the season.

Closed for Holidays

Just a reminder that we will be closed for Thanksgiving November 23rd as well as, November 24th. We will open at regular time on November 27th.

Immunizations & Physicals

If your child has had any immunizations or a physical recently please bring in a copy for their file. It is required by FSSA that we maintain updated immunization records for all children enrolled. Also all children if under 3 need a physical annually.

CACFP

Within the next couple of weeks we will be handing out papers to update our Food Program.

These papers are required to have new ones each October.

Please make sure that you fill them out and return them as soon as possible to Margie or Michelle



Churubusco Elementary School Planned School Closings

Fall Break October 20th & 23rd
Thanksgiving Break November 22nd – 24th



Amazon

If you shop with amazon.com even if it is only during Christmas time or special occasions you can have a percentage of your purchase sales donated to us. All you need to do is sign up once and Amazon will take care of the rest. Go to smile.amazon.com and type in Churubusco Child Care in pick your own organization search bar then click submit.

Kroger

If you shop at Kroger don't forget to link your Kroger Card to us! We receive a portion of what you spend. You can register at krogercommunityrewards.com. You will need our entity number which is #58006. Help support us with your normal shopping routine. This will not affect any points that you may have for your fuel discount!

Picture Day!

On October 18th we will have individual pictures taken. We will be sending home information soon. Please let us know if you have any questions. Pictures will begin being taken with our babies around 9:00 am.

Field Trips

We have planned our Pumpkin Patch Field trips for our classrooms! The 3's – Pre-k Field Trips will be to Fashion Farm the cost of the field trip is \$6.00 and will be added to your account

2's field trip will be on October 12 to Lemper's. \$5.00 will be added to your account to cover the cost of the field trip. We will be leaving at 9:00am and returning by 11:00am

3's field trip will be on October 10th. We will be leaving at 8:45am and returning by 11:30am

4's field trip will be October 12th. We will be leaving at 8:45am and returning by 11:30am.

Pre-K field trip will be on October 13th leaving at 8:20am and returning by 11:30am